
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are better together  

Thank you to those who 

attended the Lenexa Public 

Market night!  PTA 

received $233.50 from the 

participating vendors.  A huge thank you 

to the Rosehill Choir for providing the 

fun entertainment! 
 

Mark your calendars for 

our next Restaurant 

Night!  Dinner will be at 

the Oak Park Chick-fil-a on Thursday, 

February 20, from 4:00-8:00 p.m. 
 

Paper box tops are due on 

February 24.  Continue to 

scan receipts using the Box 

Tops app all year long! 

 

Join us for our next PTA meeting on Tuesday, 
January 14, in the Rosehill MPR at 7 p.m.  
Everyone is welcome!  Everyone in attendance 
will be entered for a giveaway.  You do not have 
to be a PTA member to attend!  Child care will 
be provided.  A Spanish interpreter will be in 
attendance. 

It’s party time!  Bring your 
family to our FREE Glow 
Party on Friday, January 24, 
from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the 
Rosehill MPR.  Hit the dance 
floor with DJ Max James,  

snap a picture in a photo booth provided by Oh 
Shoot! Entertainment, and enjoy light snacks.  Wear 
bright clothes, bring glow items if you wish, and get 
ready to light up the room! 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 
1/24 – FREE Family Fun Night   

Glow Party 

2/14 – Valentine’s Day Parties 

2/20 – Chick-fil-a Restaurant 

Night  

CONNECT 
E-mail:  RosehillRocketPTA@gmail.com 

PTA Facebook Group:  Rosehill Elementary PTA 

The PTA is hosting a board game drive to 
utilize during indoor recess.  Please 
consider donating new or gently used board 
games, card games, puzzles, and arts and 

crafts supplies that can be utilized by our teachers.  
Games can be left in the office with a note that they are 
for Rosehill PTA or bring them to the PTA meeting. 
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Don’t like fundraising?  
Remember that we 
also accept direct 
donations.  100% of all 

direct donations go directly to PTA.  Write a 
check payable to Rosehill PTA with a memo 
that is clearly marked “Direct Donation.” 
 

 
 

 
 

Class Valentine’s Day Parties 

will be on Friday, February 14, 

from 2:15 – 3:00 p.m.  To sign 

up to lead a party, sign up on 

the link found in the PTA Facebook Group (you do 

not need to be a PTA member to join the group!).  To 

help at the party or to donate items, be on lookout 

for information from the party lead! 


